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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 11:20 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The NEW Denver Show Mineral Auction is Open! *  *

 

 
 

The Denver 2016 Mineral Auctions 
   

The Newest Denver 2016 Mineral Auction is now open for bidding! This unique 
auction will offer 30 fine specimens of Native Gold and Native Silver along with 
Silver minerals! This is the first auction we've ever devoted to Golds and Silvers 
in over 18 years of auctions and the discounts on these valuable specimens will 
be our largest ever! Silvers from Kongsberg, Mexico, Tsumeb, Colorado, and 
other world localities share the auction with Golds from California, Nevada, 
Arizona, Romania, Italy and other world localities! All specimens are listed at 
huge suggested reserve discounts! The best offers will win on closing night! 

 

Our First Ever Gold and Silver Mineral Auction! 
Don't Miss Out on this Incredible Opportunity! 

The Auction Discounts are huge!  
 

Denver 2016 Mineral Auction #4 

  
*    

Thanks Again for Making Us Your Choice for Fine Minerals   
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* 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

The New Denver 2016 Showroom Update will be Online next Week! 

  

Please watch for the NEW update notice! 

 

Link to the First Denver 2016 Showroom 
  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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